Dear Sirs

 

Re:                             Planning Application Objection
Application No.         12/01802/REM

Application Name:     Banner Homes Midlands Ltd
 

Please accept this email as formal notification of our objection to the proposed development of land South of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive and North West of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road, Bodicote.
 

The reason for our objection being that Bodicote does not have sufficient infrastructure to support a further 82 dwellings, as currently the schools are at full capacity and the local amanities are not sufficient to support a major development.  
 

In addition accessing the main Oxford Road from Weeping Cross and Broad Gap, in peek times can take inexcess of 25 minutes due to the shear volume of traffic and a further development would only increase this time, and given that it's a main road traffic lights would not work as it would just create a back log on every road.
 

Please add our objections to your files and we look forward to receiving further news of the application in due course.
 

Yours faithfully
 

 

Mr & Mrs D Robson
 

 

